
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Wednesday 17th July 2024  
 
RE: School lunch prices  
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
As we prepare for the new school year, I am writing to inform you of a change to our school lunch prices from the start 
of the Autumn term 2024.  
 
As a school within the Prince Albert Community Trust, we have worked hard to keep meal prices manageable, with no 
increase to school meals in the last six years, even with increasing costs.  
We are aware of the pressures on families so it is a priority to us to keep increases to a minimum, while covering costs 
to provide school lunches. We remain committed to offering high-quality meals that meet the nutritional needs of our 
pupils. 
 
From September 2024 our meal prices will be £2.45 per day, which remains lower than many other schools 
locally.  
 
We understand that any adjustment can be challenging, so could we again take this opportunity to ask parents who 
think they may be eligible for free school meals to speak to the school office for support.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs S Patel 
Head Of School  
 

 


